
PRGRCO Meeting Minutes  

April 20, 2024 

 

BOARD MEETING:  No Board meeting was held. 

 

GENERAL MEETING: 

The meeting was called to order at 4:15PM by President Robin Murphy.  Members present 

were: Judy Sherman, Katie Staehely, Jim Thomspon, Christa Thompson, Doug Clausen, Dawn 

Clausen, Susan Maloch, Tammy Pengelly, Debbie Berry, Kathy Thurman, Rachel Read, Lorene 

Jones, Scott Jones, Robin Murphy, Time Murphy Bridgett Highley, and Jim Highley. 

President’s Report: Thanks to Lorene for Chairing our Specialty!  Thanks to all of our members 

who chaired, worked and helped to put on our Specialty this year.  Thanks also to Christa and 

volunteers for putting on the eye clinic at Chintimini. 

Secretary’s Report: There was no secretary’s report. 

Treasurer’s Report: There was no treasurer’s report. 

Vice-President’s Report: There have been a few calls.  There is a possibility of two visitors at the 

next meeting. 

 

Old Business: 

Committee Reports:  

• Breeder Education: There is a meeting on Wednesday, May 1st at 6:30PM, at Denny’s in 

Salem.  Ideas for topics will be posted on the Facebook Page. 

• Puppy Referral: Kathy reported that there have been a few calls.  She took a call for 

advice on an out of control puppy. 

• Member/Public Education: Dawn had nothing new to report, but suggested that we ask 

Dr. Maxwell to speak at a general meeting.  She will check on the possibility of a meet 

the breeds at Canby in June. 

• Website: Rachel reported that our website has had 177 views, spiking at the time of our 

specialty.  The new website is coming along, with a soft launch anticipated on May 1st, 

which will include the results of our election of officers and board members. 

• Club Facebook: Christa had nothing new to report. 

• Public Facebook: Lorene reported that new admins have been added. 



• Hospitality/Awards: Katie is looking for help with the award application process.  A 

committee was formed (Kathy, Debbie, Robin, Christa) to solidify the application process.  

They will meet on June 7th at Olive Garden in Salem at 2PM.  Information will then be 

shared with Katie. 

2024 Specialty: Lorene reported that we had 122 entries from Texas, Idaho, California, Oregon 

and Washington.  There were 75 entries in conformation, 25(ish) in sweepstakes, 2 in juniors.  

We will be able to work with Chintimini next year, but we won’t be out on the dirt. 

April Eye Clinic: Christa reported that we did 63 exams, which is the same as in past years.  We 

raised our rate this year to $40 per exam.  Sarah is charging us $25.  There was discussion about 

having a heart clinic next year, in addition to the eye clinic. 

Annual elections were held by paper ballot.  The results are as follows: 

President: Robin Murphy 

Vice-President: Kathy Thurman 

Secretary: Sandy Loeb 

Treasurer: Jeanie Schuldt 

Board Members: Debbie Berry, Dawn Clausen, Jim Highley, Tammy Pengelly, Christa Thompson 

New Business: Club T-shirts were discussed.  We are using a new vendor. 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:00PM.  Kathy made the motion, Debbie seconded. 

Brags were shared. 

 

 

  

  

 

 


